
Lesla Saraghi (Fankhauser) YHS 1952 

 wrote after attending the last reunion: 

I am very glad I went. It was so interesting meeting fellow students from over 50 years ago, the 
years roll off when you are amongst your peer group. Everyone seems to have aged well and 
their memories are still intact. People recognised me and that was the biggest pleasure.  
 
My mother, Marj Fankhauser is 94 this year and she loved the afternoon - everyone made a 
fuss of her which my sister, Val and I loved. It was quite palpable the bond there is between 
Yallournites, I felt the bonding as soon as I walked in.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Val, Lesla & Marjorie Fankhauser 


